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September 28, 2021 
 
Dear Saint Paul Neighbor: 
In 2022, the City of Saint Paul plans to reconstruct Wheelock Parkway from Edgerton Street to 
Arcade Street. The project will include new pavement, curb, and gutters, as well as lighting 
improvements, trees and landscaping. It will also be a chance to complete the portion of the 
Saint Paul Grand Round between Edgerton and Arcade by installing a shared use path on the 
existing median.  
 
To improve safety for people biking and walking on Wheelock, the project plans to close the 
median intersections at Greenbrier Street, Walsh Street (east leg), and Weide Street. Closing 
these will provide an uninterrupted shared use path for people on the median and eliminate 
conflicts with drivers crossing the shared use path. Drivers will still have north/south thru access 
at N Walsh Street/Arlington Avenue, as well as eastbound and westbound access on Wheelock. 
See image on the reverse for planned closures and the extent of the reconstruction and project.  
 
Virtual Presentation  
Join us for an online meeting and presentation on October 13 to learn more about the project 
and the planned closures. The virtual presentation will be hosted by Microsoft Teams and can be 
accessed on a computer or tablet. You do not need to have the Teams app to join the meeting. 
You can call in with your phone at the number below, but you will not be able to see the 
presentation. 

 
Tuesday, October 13 
6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

Online: https://bit.ly/3zGiXww 
By phone: 612-315-7905 

Conference ID: 261 099 681# 
 
Additional Information 
To view additional information about the project, please visit the project website at: 
www.stpaul.gov/wheelock 

 
Project Contact: 
Chris Engelmann 
chris.engelmann@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
651-266-6084 
 
 

 
 

https://bit.ly/3zGiXww
http://www.stpaul.gov/wheelock
mailto:chris.engelmann@ci.stpaul.mn.us


 
 
 
 
 

 
 


	Virtual Presentation
	Additional Information
	To view additional information about the project, please visit the project website at: www.stpaul.gov/wheelock

